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of strengthening the Proctorial Sys-
tem existing in these Universities to 
meet such situations has been under 
discussion for some time. A meeting 
of the Committee of Vice-Chancel- 
lors considered these matters on 2lst 
October, 1983. The Committee deci- 
ded to constitute a Sub-Committee 
to go into the question in depth and 
make specific recommendations. The 
Sub-Committee is yet to submit its 
report. 
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